
SHORT COURSE NEWS 

MRS Offers Short Courses Program at Spring Meeting 
Vivienne Harwood Mattox, MRS Short Course Manager 

During the 1986 MRS Spring Meeting a 
series of short courses are being presented 
for the first time on the West Coast. 
Courses are being held over a five-day 
period so that course attendees can take 
advantage of attending more than one 
course of interest to them. Some of the 
separate courses are designed so that to­
gether they present a comprehensive treat­
ment of a diverse subject—an example is 
the series of courses on epitaxial growth. A 
limited number of scholarships are available 
to MRS student members who wish to 
attend one of the short courses. MRS 
Student Chapters are encouraged to make 
this opportunity known to their member­
ship. Application forms may be obtained 
from MRS Headquarters. 

Special thanks are extended to the many 
MRS members who responded to the short 
course survey last Fall and volunteered 
their services to the MRS Short Course 
Program. Numerous individuals volunteer­
ed to distribute short course brochures and 
flyers within theirorganizations. Thiswide 
dissemination of knowledge about the 
program will contribute to its success. 
Offers for this type of assistance from 
other Society members are welcome. A 
major benefit of the survey was a list of 
suggestions for new course topics and 
course instructors. 

Plans are under way to broaden the short 
course program to cover many new topics 
of interest to materials scientists and engi­
neers. For the 1986 Fall Meeting several 

new courses are being developed in the 
area of materials characterization. Mem­
bers are encouraged to identify areas of 
particular interest for which short courses 
should be offered. These suggestions should 
be directed either to Short Course Manager 
Vivienne Harwood Mattox (505) 294-9532, 
or to Education Committee Co-Chairman 
L. Ralph Dawson (505) 846-3451. 

The MRSOn-Site Short Course Program 
has had a successful start. Three courses 
have been offered with class sizes ranging 
from 30 to 50 attendees. Large organiza­
tions are benefiting from the enthusiasm 
generated from having an expert provide a 
tutorial on an important current topic of 
interest. On-site courses can be specifically 
tailored to the audience. I IPICI 
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